
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

 28th June 2024 - Our “Value for life” is “Wisdom”.                   

“For the Lord gives wisdom, out of his mouth comes knowledge and understanding" Proverbs 2:6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear All, 

Ethos team members went to Halewood CE Primary this week to represent our school on the LDST Ethos Day, 
the theme was “Together with Jesus”.  Children will be bringing back their experiences so that they can 
organise our own Ethos sessions in school and I can’t wait to let them lead on this in school.  

Year 5 and 6 also attended our Aspiration Day to enhance their personal development and ensure they have an 
understanding of realistic options for employment in the future. May I take this opportunity to say a huge 
thank you to all the parents/carers and friends of Glazebury that gave their time to share knowledge and 
experiences with our children. We had a Paramedic, Fire Arms Officer, Quantity Surveyor, Police Constables, 
Farmer, Tattooist, Olympian, Nurse, Branding (Marketing) company, and a Solicitor all providing a wide 
selection of career opportunities. THANK YOU. 

I am so proud of the children in our school for kindness and caring for others and realising and practicing we 
are all “same but different” through the way they play, talk and help support each other. As parents/carers 
this is very much what we want for our children. Looking forward to seeing you all soon (fingers crossed) both 
on sports day and our summer fair. Hopefully, our children will have collected enough dojos to access our end 
of year treat and we can all go to the RHS soon. Mrs Mowbray   

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

                        

 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…              

 Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 

We have been reflecting on our value 

of wisdom in terms of being  

wise or clever! 

 
 
 

 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

EYFS: Reception 

 

 

 

Class 2: 

 

 

 

Class 3:  

 

 

  

  

Class 4:  

 

 

 

 



          
 
 
 

           
 
 

     

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 
   Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus  …  

Inspiration in our Trust: 

“Dream until its true. Believing 

 its possible is an essential part of 

 making it so.”    

Finding Muchness by Kobi. 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury’s History from Log Books - We are in possession of our school log books that 

date back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

   

 

 

 
 

1881-12th December Diocesan Report 

This school, now the only school in the 
parish, has largely increased in 
numbers during the year . The children 
will in a short time be taught in a new 
and commodious building, now being 
erected close to the church.  

 

20th November 1882                
Glazebury National School                
The school met for the first time this 
morning in the new school building 
The number of children present 160. 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Shoe Donations  

Come to school on the last day of term Wednesday 

24th July in your trainers and donate your school 

shoes to a very worthy cause to benefit other 

children.  All shoes collected will be donated to the 

Warrington Food Bank.   

The Food Bank will recycle your school shoes for the 

benefit of other children.   

 

Thank you so much in advance for your kind 

donation. 

 

Friday – Ice Pops 

Our PTA will be selling ice pops again today 

Friday 28th June after school (@25p each).  

 

 
Summer Fair – Friday 12th July 

Save the date for this fun event.  We are looking for local independent businesses to hold stalls to sell 

their crafts.  If you, or if you know anyone who may want to hold a stall contact either the school office 

or a member of the PTA. 

Donations for Summer Fair  

We are looking for donations for the Summer Fair if anyone has any good quality second hand toys for 

the toy stall or any new items of any kind (gift sets etc) that can be sold on the bric-a-brac stall, please 

bring them into school. 

We are very grateful for your donations and thank you for your support. 

 

Maintenance Officer Vacancy  

 

We currently have a vacancy in school for a 

part time Maintenance Officer working 25 

hours per week. If you know anyone who you 

feel may be interested/suitable please pass on 

the school contact details. For more 

information about the vacancy see our school 

website or you can speak to the school office. 

 

 

 

 Sports day 2024  
Please note a change of date for our Sports day.: Tuesday, 9th July, 2024. 

 
We are all looking forward to our Sports Day and we hope the sun will be shining and we hope 
to see you all. 
Should the weather not be favourable, our Sports Day will take place indoors but unfortunately, 
we will be unable to invite spectators to watch, if this is the case we will send a text on the 
Tuesday morning to let everyone know. Fingers crossed for the sunshine. 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Nursery Places Available  
We have nursery places available for 2, 3 and 4 year old children at our wonderful school based, teacher 

led nursery for September 2024. Please contact the school office for further information. 

 

 

Little Saints is a church for small people 

(older siblings welcome to come and help). Join in 

with story, craft, singing and bubbles. Meeting at 

Glazebury CE Primary School Garden, tomorrow 

Saturday 29th June from 10am to 12 noon.       

All welcome. 

 

                
Breakfast Club & Extended Club 

Please can you let the office know if you 

would like to book or amend your child’s 

booking for Breakfast Club or Extended 

Provision for September 2024. Thank you 

for your co-operation. 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Aspirations Afternoon 

We would like to thank everyone who attended our very successful Careers Event. 

J Akinyemi – Olympian.       C Morgan – Morgan Digital. 

Emma and Katie Mowbray – Fox and Thistle Tattoo. 

 J Towey – Lawyer and H&S Executive.     

G Morris – PCSO. And three other PCSO’s        H Hindley – Farmer. 

Mr Lloyd –Police.        Mrs France – Paramedic Call Centre. 

Mrs Ackroyd - Nurse.        Mr Campbell – Construction-Civil Engineering, Railway. 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

                        
 

 

  

 
Celebrating YOU!                

Well done Rosie who has been moved up to stage 5 at swimming this week and did her 100m 

badge a couple of weeks ago. Her swimming teachers said this is amazing for a reception child!   

We are proud of you. 

 

 



 
 

 
       

      
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

       
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
            
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Head Teachers Award 

 
Harry 

for making me smile and being so kind and asking 

about my day. 

Molly May 

for making me smile and helping with my colouring. 

Thank you. 

Chloe 

for working so hard in class and always showing 

kindness to your friends. 

Charlie 

for being so polite and holding doors for others and 

helping classmates. 

Well done. 

Libby 

for showing wisdom in learning and in actions. 

I am proud of you. 

Emily 

for showing kindness and understanding for others. 

I am proud of you. 

Austin 

for being an independent thinker and making the right 

choices to show his wisdom. 

Well done. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

 
Joe 

for giving 100% in every activity. 

George 

for fantastic writing, trying very hard 

indeed. 

Fynn 

for his wonderful work in math. 

William 

for trying hard in all his subjects and 

supporting his peers. 

Cora 

for her enthusiasm and love of singing and 

her fabulous ‘show and tells’. 

Violet 

for her determination and focus to master 

her times table facts. 

I am so proud of you, 

Holly 

for always trying her best across the 

curriculum. 

Austin 

for his kindness and mature attitude shown 

this week. 

 

Golden Tickets 

Nursery – All our lovely nursery children have received a golden ticket this week. Well done. 

Reception – Reception have worked so well learning about patterns and drawing some wonderful 

interlocking cube snakes. Well done. 

Class 2 – Guinevere, William, Alex and all our year 1 children for working so hard towards their 

tests. Well done. 

Class 3 – Everyone in class 3 has a golden ticket for being such a wonderful class. Well done. 

Class 4 – Sanam, Austin, Perle, Sophia, Farrah, Maisie, Tyler, Freya, Jack, Evan, Olivia, Isla, 

Lincoln, Tyler, Emily, Max, Camilla, Holly 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 24th June 2024. 

 
 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 96.7%  

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 98.8% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 91.4% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 98.9% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 98.8%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 91.7%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 91.9% 


